
MINUTES OF THE ALDWORTH PARISH COUNCIL MEETING 

HELD ON 2ND OCTOBER 2017 AT 7.30 p.m. 

 

PRESENT:   Tim Chapman (Chairman) 

                      John Clark 

                      Kate Walters 

                      Donna Roach 

Clerk:    A J Ives 

1. APOLOGIES:   Cllr Nick Williams,   District Councillor Alan Law. 
2. DECLARATIONS:   none 
3. MINUTES:  Minutes of 3rd July were agreed and signed by the Chairman.  All in 

Favour. 
4. MATTERS ARISING:  

a) The Gully by the Church remains unchanged, but after discussion plans are afoot. 
b) Broadband should be completed by Gigaclear by the end of December. 
c) Two new dog signs will be ordered and installed soon. 

 
5. PLANNING: None at present. Clerk to ask WBC how much CIL money will be due 

on Pibworth Lodge. 
6. FINANCE:  £9665.98 in the Bank.  Work has been completed by Playground 

Services at Hungerford, on the gates at the toddlers' playground. Quotes had been 
sought and now a cheque was raised for £613.20 (VAT claimable).  The Clerk 
reminded the Council that £664.00 was due for the Loan by direct debit.   A cheque 
was raised for £41.66 for the clerk's use of home as office, for the month of October. 
Her salary is arranged by direct debit £206.91 monthly. The half yearly Precept was in 
the bank today £3500. 

7. A Consultation is sought by the Waste Services at WBC to discuss the way forward 
on Litter Picking and Cleaning of signs in the Village.  The Clerk offered to get more 
details and deal with this matter. 

8. CORRESPONDENCE:  North West Downs ANOB brochure was circulated. 
9. Date of the next Meeting is scheduled for 8th January 2018 when the Precept will be 

prepared. 

 

The Meeting closed at 8.20p.m. 

 

 


